THE HORSEMAN

Van Hargis Horsemanship
PO BOX 3672
Victoria TX 77903
INFO@VANHARGIS.COM

November, 2015

Issue No. One

WELCOME TO OUR VERY FIRST NEWSLETTER!

IN THIS EDITION

THE FOUR QUESTIONS YOU SHOULD BE ASKING YOURSELF AS YOU RIDE EVERY STRIDE.

Make your big problems into little problems by following these four steps.

Continued on Page 2

SEE PHOTOS OF OCTOBER'S ADVANCED HORSEMANSHIP CLINIC

A beautiful Fall day for another fantastic clinic. In this clinic the basics were refined. Learn how you can be a part of our next clinic.

Continued on Page 5

WANT TO BE A MEMBER OF THE TOP HAND CLUB? PODCASTS, VIDEOS, LESSONS AND MERCHANDISE WILL BE DISCOUNTED AND AVAILABLE TO MEMBERS.

ASK VAN

Do you have a question or problem that you would like Van to address? Send us an email!

Van@VanHargis.com

and your question may be featured in our next newsletter

BACK IN THE SADDLE





Van has been blessed to have the prayers and well wishes of his friends during the recovery from his accident in June. He is back in the saddle, back at work and feeling well!

Thank you again for your support.